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Welcome to our October  Newsletter.  

We appreciate how difficult it must be for our residents 

not seeing their loved ones but due to the enforced local 

lockdown we have still not been able to welcome visitors 

inside the home. Residents have been receiving window 

visits which appears to be providing some comfort to them 

and their families.  

We are happy to say that the home remains Covid free. 

Staff continue to be tested weekly and residents 4 weekly.  



September s tarted with some yummy cookies being made 

by our residents   

 

 

 




